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Another fortnight has flown by, the children have (as always) been busy and engaged in their learning.  

Holly class have really enjoyed learning about Chinese New Year, which has included learning how we say 

phrases in Chinese, different crafts, cooking and eating Chinese food with chop sticks.  

Oak class have been learning all about forces, using newton meters to move different objects to find the 

force. They have been using their imaginations to write their creative fairytales.  

Willow class have been enjoying their forest school sessions, they have used clay and Plaster of Paris to 

create some examples of taotie casting techniques. 

 

 

 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Ms Hannah 

Meadowcroft.  

Alternative DSL – Mr Daryl Jones and Mrs Bell-Tye  

Our Safeguarding Governor is Mrs Gooderham. 

Please report any safeguarding concerns to a member 

of the team: via the school office or by telephoning 

01379 678392.  

Thank you  

 Dates for your diary… 

6th February – Oak Class Forest School 

7th February – SEN Drop-in sessions with Mrs Bell-Tye 

13th February – Oak Class Forest School 

17th – 21st February – Half Term Week 

5th March – World Book Day. Details coming soon. 

1st April – Whole school Easter Service and Homework                 
                     Share. Details coming soon. 

In the event of closure due to bad weather - 
Parents will receive an email from the School 
Office and a Class Dojo notification. 

                              Maths Number Day 
 
A reminder that on Thursday 6th February, the whole school will be celebrating number day. 
Each class has been asked to bring in a particular fruit or vegetable. Please see Class Dojo 
for more information. 

Willow – Who can find the juiciest Orange?  

Holly – Who can find the longest carrot? 

Oak – Who can find the heaviest potato? 

Our Maths Competition ‘Maths is everywhere’ is who can take the best picture of Maths in 
the world around us, winner will be decided on this day. Any questions please speak to Mrs 
Walls. 

 

 

 

REMINDER – Oak Class Forest School starts again on Thursday 6th February. Willow Class Forest 
School has now finished.  

Have a wonderful weekend 


